
 

INSIDE 

THIS 

ISSUE: 

CRAN TAKES ON 

MORE CESS BENE-

FICIARIES  

 

A LETTER OF AP-

PRECIATION AND 

GRATITUDE   

2 

A TIME WITH 

ABAKAM PRESBY 

SCHOOL PUPILS  

3 

OPERATIONS MAN-

AGER MOVES ON 

4 

 

CRAN NEWSLETTER 
“ F A I T H  W I T H  D E E D S ”  M A Y ,  2 0 1 8   

The Child Education Support Scheme (CESS) is one of the packages CRAN 

has to offer pupils and students who are brilliant but needy from the basic 

school levels to the Senior High School (SHS) stage. Through the generous do-

nation of CRAN Freudeskreis, four (4) more children have been added to the 

CESS beneficiaries in addition to the six added on earlier this year. All the four 

children, who are in the lower primary were profiled and shortlisted from the 

CRAN Abakam Presby basic school in the Cape Coast Metropolis of the Cen-

tral Region. Both parents, children and the teachers, could not hide their joy as 

the package will go a long way to help the pupils remain in school to learn. 

This is because one component of this package is to give lunch subsidies to the 

beneficiaries. The beneficiaries from right to left are; Fiabu Tsoenemawu, 

Henry Senakey Edem, Etornam Bosomtwi and Bernice Anlomegah 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRAN TAKES ON MORE CESS BENEFICIARIES 



P A G E  2  

 

“ F A I T H  W I T H  D E E D S ”  

  Two of the CRAN’s CESS beneficiaries thus, Thomas Dzikunu and Agbeko Cudjoe 

have both written to show appreciation to the entire CRAN team for their support to-

wards the educational development in their life. In the voice of Thomas, he said, “the 

package of the CESS program has taken off a huge financial burden on my parents to 

enable me go through my education to the senior high level. I am so grateful to the 

sponsors for their kindness to me”. Cudjoe on the other hand, could not know how to 

express his joy and happiness about the fact that he also had the privilege to enjoy the 

CESS package to this level. All he could say was “thank you to all the sponsors who 

made it possible for him to attain this feet”. They have shown a level of indebtedness to 

CRAN as they noted that, many of their mates in the various deprived schools who need 

such support and assistance and that, CRAN should do well to reach out to these ones 

who need help like them.                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the pictures above are the Thomas Dzikunu and Agbeko Cudjoe during their  visit to the CRAN 

head office from left to right. 

 

A LETTER OF APPRECIATION AND GRATITUDE    



P A G E  3  M A Y ,  2 0 1 8  I S S U E    F A I T H  W I T H  D E E D S  

The Basic Education Certificate Examination (BECE) is the external examination that is 

conducted by the West African Examination Council (WAEC) at the basic school level for 

those in the last stage of the Junior High School which qualifies them to enter into the 

Senior High School. Per the exams schedules this year, the pupils are supposed to begin 

this exams from the 4th - 9th of June, 2018. As part of a working visit, the CRAN team 

went to interact and encouraged the pupils of the Abakam CRAN Presby Basic School as 

part of their preparations towards their pending exams. Per our interaction with the pupils, 

they have shown some levels of confidence and preparedness for the exams. The teaching 

staff on the other hand could not hide their confidence as they are counting on the grace of 

God that, their efforts in preparing these pupils will be enough to make themselves proud 

even as they go into the exams. CRAN on their part, prayed with the candidates for God’s 

guidance and protection for them. The pictures are few images showing the interaction 

sessions with the school pupils.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A TIME WITH ABAKAM PRESBY SCHOOL PUPILS  



P A G E  4  M A Y ,  2 0 1 8  I S S U E   “ F A I T H  W I T H  D E E D S ”  

You can support our work 

by sponsoring a needy child 

Email us on 

Mr. Saviour Deikumah has move on. Mr Deikumah has been with the organisation for the 

past six years and has contributed his quota to the growth of the institution. He rose 

through the ranks in the organisation to become the Operations Manager until he decided 

to move on. Mr Deikumah entered the organisation as a Loan Officer before becoming the 

Assistant Finance Officer in 2015. CRAN MF is grateful to Mr. Deikumah for his support 

and contribution to the organisation and wish him well in all his future endeavours. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The former Operations Manager in his office 
 

 

 

 

OPERATIONS MANAGER MOVES ON 


